
  
 

 

  

 

MEMO 

 

 

 TO: Zoning Board of Appeals 

 

 FROM: Wendy Hansbury, REHS/RS, Health Director 

 

 DATE: October 25, 2022 

 

 RE: 10 High Street, Topsfield 

 

 

A review of the proposed project before the Zoning Board of Appeals at 10 High Street has 

not been completed. No septic system design plans have been submitted for review by the 

Board of Health.  

 

Percolation testing was completed on August 17, 2022 and shows soils suitable for a septic 

system. Design calculations have not been provided, and additional information is not 

available at this time. The Forms 11 and 12 showing detailed information on the soils have 

not been submitted to the Board of Health Office. 

 

Please contact us with any questions. 
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